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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 
Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 
WV10 8BN 

 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 
Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

4th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Re: Nursery PM visit to Lower Drayton Farm  
 
As part of our Early Years Curriculum, a visit has been arranged to the Lower Drayton Farm 
Penkridge. Details of the visit are outlined below: 
 

When:  Friday 8th December   

 
Where:  Lower Drayon Farm, Penkridge 

 
Depart:   9.15am  Return:   3.15pm 

 
PLEASE NOTE NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR CHILDREN ON WEDNESDAY 6TH 
DECEMBER DUE TO MORNING NURSERYS VISIT TO LOWER DRAYON FARM JINGLE 
VILLE CHRISTMAS.  
 
Lunchtime Arrangements:  Pupils will require a packed lunch for the day. Please ensure 
that it is in a suitable bag clearly marked with your child’s full name. Please no fizzy drinks or 
glass bottles.  
 
Clothing:  Own warm clothing along with a suitable coat, hat, gloves, scarf and suitable 
footwear. We will be outside a lot.   
 
Please note that this visit will include a visit to Santa. If this is an issue for any reason, 
please speak to Mrs Gough.  
 
Whilst curriculum visits are subsidised, a voluntary contribution of £9.50 is suggested for the 
school to provide this visit. Please note if we do not receive enough contributions the visit 
may be cancelled.  
 
Please login to your School Gateway account to provide consent and make payment. If you 
need help accessing your account, please contact the school office on 01902 558375. 
 
Yours sincerely 
L Gough  

Mrs Gough 
Pre-School Year Leader  

https://playatthefarm.co.uk/whats-here/

